
MEMORANDUM
TO:

UW-GREEN BAY TRAVELERS

FROM:
SUANN DETAMPEL
SUBJECT:
SALES TAX EXEMPTION CARD

Upon request, the Controller’s Office will issue a laminated sales tax exemption card to all employees who travel on University business in the State of Wisconsin.

The card will be approximately credit card size and can be conveniently carried in a wallet.  Employees will be required to return their card to the Controller’s Office when their UW-Green Bay employment ends.

Please contact the Controller’s office at 2227, if you have any questions or would like to have a card issued in your name; OR fill out the bottom of this memo and return it to the Controller’s Office, CL 730. 
Name:


___________________________________________

Campus Address:
___________________________________________

